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Townsend, Erle

From: Cayting, Lynne A

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 5:31 PM

To: Townsend, Erle

Subject: FW: Chapter 127-a

 

 

Lynne Cayting, Chief 

Mobile Sources Section in the Bureau of Air Quality 

Department of Environmental Protection 

(207)-287-7599 

www.maine.gov/dep 

 

 

From: McMahon <mcmahonl920@gmail.com>  

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 5:01 PM 

To: Cayting, Lynne A <Lynne.A.Cayting@maine.gov> 

Subject: Chapter 127-a 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Ms Cayting,   

I am writing regarding Chapter 127-A. I feel that this proposal is wrong for Maine and its residents. 

Maine has high electric prices-residents are having difficulty paying for home usage 

Electric vehicles are not efficient in cold climates.  

Lack of charging stations especially in rural areas will put Mainers in unsafe  situations. Janet Mills said in her State of the 

Union Address that it is government duty to keep its people safe.This will put Mainers in jeopardy on a daily basis. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

Linda McMahon 


